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Christian Values   

Our Christian Value this term is 

courage. We continue to be 

courageous in the challenges we face 

in school and show a great deal of resilience when the going gets 

tough.   

Collective Worship 

We were delighted to welcome Tim and the ‘Open the 

Book’ team back to a monthly Worship. We are also 

pleased to see Edward back in school for Worship on 

Monday.  

Year R Bible Service 

A warm welcome to our Church – School community to our Year R 

children. They received their First Bibles, kindly donated by the PTA, 

supported by their Year 6 buddies. Year 5 are looking forward to 

their Bible Service where they will receive Bibles which have been 

donated by the community of St George’s Church.   

Harvest 

Thankyou for your generosity at Harvest. Donations have been  

distributed to the Food Bank in Borough Green as well as Caring  

Hands in Medway.  

Community Links 

A huge thank you to everyone who was able to enjoy the Festival of 

Light. It was lovely to see our community together to enjoy such a 

wonderful event.  

 

 

Bringing faith and education together 



RE topics for this term  

Our big questions for RE this term are:  

Year R – Why do Christians perform Nativity plays at 

Christmas? 

Year 1 – Why does Christmas matter to Christians? 

(core learning) 

Year 2 – Why does Christmas matter to Christians? (digging deeper) 

Year 3 – What is important for Sikh people? (+ Christmas themed lesson) 

Year 4 –  What is the Trinity? 

Year 5 –  Was Jesus the Messiah? 

Year 6 – What would Jesus do? 

 

Fundraising Events 

Thank you to everyone who supported #HelloYellow in aid of 

Mental Health.  

This term, our fundraising charities will be Children In Need 

(19th November) and Save the Children – Christmas Jumper 

Day (10th December). 

 

Remembrance 

Year 6 will be leading a Remembrance Worship by the War 

Memorial on Thursday 11th November. Early Years and Key 

Stage One will be holding their own Worship in school.  

We welcome all the service on Sunday 14th November 

at St George’s Church.  

 

 

 

Miss Brownfield  

RE and Collective  

Worship Subject Leader 


